
  
  
  
  

  Suspend Trading on FUTR Shares 

  June 22, 2016  

The ASE announces that the shares of Arab Future Investment Company (FUTR) will be suspended
from trading as of Wednesday June 22nd 2016, following a decision issued by the Minister of Industry
and Trade approving the company’s capital reduction. The company will be suspended until the
completion of all procedures at the JSC and the SDC.
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